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Bill Title: Relating to equitable access to health care services.

Government Unit(s) Affected: Oregon Health Authority

Summary of Fiscal Impact
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the Senate Health Care to the
Joint Committee on Ways and Means.

The measure requires the Oregon Health Authority and Coordinated Care Organizations to reimburse primary
care providers, optometry services, dental care services and behavioral health services at a rate no less than the
average, geographically adjusted rate paid by commercial health plans. However, the measure prohibits OHA
from requesting an increase in General Fund appropriations or in expenditure limitations to implement the bill.

A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint
Committee on Ways and Means.
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